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SEND Local Offer Bury

Introduction

Hi all, we hope you have had a good summer.

We have been working hard during the break but we appreciate that you may not see or feel that
right now. That's why we are putting out this briefing to let you know about some of the things we
have been doing recently.

We want to let you know of the arrangements for our improvement journey and Deborah
Glassbrook, who is the independent chair of our improvement board has contributed into this
briefing to assure you of the ongoing work to improve service.

We also want to let you know about some of the developments that are happening.

One of the exciting things is that has happened is we have a new strategic lead for SEND in Bury.
Wendy joined us just before the summer break and has hit the ground running.

Welcome to both Deborah and Wendy to the Bury family.
Stephen Holden,
Director of Education

Communications and engagement with you

Please subscribe to the Local Offer mailing list by:
Email: SEND.Localoffer@bury.gov.uk

Tel: 0161253 6087

Follow us on

X / Twitter @BuryLocalOffer

Facebook: Bury SEND Local Offer

BURY2GETHER is Bury's Parent Carer Forum and parents or carers of children
and young people up to the age of 25 can get in touch with us.

Find out more at www.bury2gether.com and you can get in touch by email:
bury2gether@gmail.com



mailto:SEND.Localoffer@bury.gov.uk
http://www.bury2gether.com/
mailto:bury2gether@gmail.com
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improvement journey

Hello, my name is Deborah Glassbrook and |
have the amazing job of chairing the monthly
SEND Improvement and Assurance Board often
referred to as SAIB.

| have worked with and on behalf of children for
46 years starting my career as a nurse working
with children, young people and adults who had
significant additional needs and lived in a
hospital.

| was a Social Worker for 40 years and had a
wonderful time doing a whole range of jobs
including setting up a MENCAP respite home,
working for the BBC and becoming the first
Deputy Director of ChildLine, being a Child
Protection Chair and Independent Reviewing
Officer, working as a Research Fellow at the
University of Bristol and being a Director of
Children’s Services.

| now have my own consultancy called
Optimising Potential Limited - called that
because that is what | believe passionately
about - optimising the potential of children, of
young people, of their families, of teams and
services and organisations and of local areas.

| will explain what the SIAB is but first need to
explain about what happened leading up to
there being a SIAB.

In February 2024 Bury Local Area had an Area
SEND inspection undertaken by the Office for
Standards in Education, Children’s Services and

Skills (Ofsted) and the Care Quality Commission
(CQC). You can find out more about the
inspection by reading the inspection framework
Area SEND inspections: framework and

handbook - GOV.UK (www.goV.uk).

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/ar
ea-send-framework-and-handbook/area-send-
inspections-framework-and-handbook

The outcome of the inspection was that’ there
are widespread and/or systemic failings leading
to significant concerns about the experiences
and outcomes of children and young people

... continued on next page


https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/area-send-framework-and-handbook/area-send-inspections-framework-and-handbook
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/area-send-framework-and-handbook/area-send-inspections-framework-and-handbook
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Deborah leads our improvement
journey continued ...

with special educational needs and/or
disabilities, which the local area partnership
must address urgently.’

As a result of the inspection, the Local Area
Partnership had to prepare and submit a Priority
Impact Plan to address the 6 priority areas and
3 areas for improvement outlined in the report -
you can read the inspection report by clicking
on here https://www.bury.gov.uk/social-care-
and-support/child-care-and-support/children-
with-disabilities/bury-send-local-offer/burys-
improvement-journey-information/burys-
improvement-journey-information which will
take you to the Local Offer.

Improvement Notice

Bury also received what is called an
Improvement Notice issued by the Department
of Education.

The Improvement Notice under section 5 says
‘the council must ensure there is an
improvement board, with an independent chair
agreed by the Department.’

| had been doing some work supporting
Leaders in Bury before the inspection as part of
my role as a SEND Improvement Advisor with
the Local Government Association and was
asked to be the Chair of the improvement board
as soon as the inspection outcome was known.
| had no hesitation in agreeing.

SIAB is attended by key leaders across
Education, Health, the council and Bury2gether

as well as young people and this group of
people are responsible for providing strategic
system and partnership leadership, assurance
and oversight of the 6 priority impact areas and
3 area of improvement so that improvements
will be made, at pace.

The SAIB members need to make sure that any
barriers to progress are identified, building on
what is working well and improving what is not.
The SIAB members use the Priority Impact Plan
to track who should be doing what and by when
and has regular reports from the leads of the
6+3.

We have notes of the SIAB meetings which are
shared on the Local Offer so please have a look
at those to find out more about what has been
discussed at each of the meetings — we have
had 3 meetings so far in June, July and August.

| hope that what | have written about is helpful
and interesting — thank you for taking the time
to read it.

| am looking forward to sharing more about the
work of the SIAB over the coming months.

Deborah Glassbrook,
Chair of SEND Improvement and
Assurance Board


https://www.bury.gov.uk/social-care-and-support/child-care-and-support/children-with-disabilities/bury-send-local-offer/burys-improvement-journey-information/burys-improvement-journey-information
https://www.bury.gov.uk/social-care-and-support/child-care-and-support/children-with-disabilities/bury-send-local-offer/burys-improvement-journey-information/burys-improvement-journey-information
https://www.bury.gov.uk/social-care-and-support/child-care-and-support/children-with-disabilities/bury-send-local-offer/burys-improvement-journey-information/burys-improvement-journey-information
https://www.bury.gov.uk/social-care-and-support/child-care-and-support/children-with-disabilities/bury-send-local-offer/burys-improvement-journey-information/burys-improvement-journey-information
https://www.bury.gov.uk/social-care-and-support/child-care-and-support/children-with-disabilities/bury-send-local-offer/burys-improvement-journey-information/burys-improvement-journey-information
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Wendy Young, our
new lead for services

| am delighted to have been invited to take
on the role of Head of SEND and Inclusion
in Bury and | am eager to work with you all.

Before joining Bury Council, | have spent
the past 17 years in local government
working in SEND Services, across Greater
Manchester, at both operational and
strategic levels.

| am thrilled to bring my experience to the
local area and to contribute to our shared
objectives and improvement journey.

| am keen that together, we make a
positive difference for all our children and
young people and to support them through
their lived experience.

Since my appointment in the summer, |
have been familiarising myself with the
local area and considering our services for
children with different needs.

LET'S

do it!

Shared success
across Bury

This includes reviewing our SEND
Assessment and Review Team and getting
the resources in to attract extra staff to
the team.

| understand how important
communication is to all our service users
and that this has not been to a standard
you would anticipate and is an area we are
working to improve.

This newsletter is a key part of that
communication and in the coming months
we look forward to working with you and
sharing updates about our progress in a
number of areas.

Wendy Young
Head of Service, SEND & Inclusion
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Tell us what you think
about education
outside of school

We want to hear what you think about our Education Otherwise Than At School (EOTAS) policy
for Bury.

We're holding parents forum in the next few months for you to come along and give us your
views. The forums are part of the next stage of our development of the policy for Bury.

The draft policy will be provided for the meetings and each will follow the same format so you
don’t need to come along to more than one unless you wish to do so.

These forums will take place on:
Tuesday 29 October 5-6.30pm on Teams and please join using the following link

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-
join/19%3ameeting_NmVkMzY30DQtYTUzNy00OTVKkLTgzOTEtMzg5NzRjZGM2MTIj%40thread.
v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b731d0-98c0-440b-8765-
8d6464a8ed82%22%2c%220id%22%3a%226c1738be-683b-487f-8907-
e741bab43482%22%7d

Wednesday 30th October 11.30am-1pm (in person) at Elizabethan Suite, Lancaster Room Bury
Town Hall

Thursday 31st October 11am-12.30pm on Teams, please use the following link

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-

join/19% 3ameeting_OGMWNGNIZGQtMjBhNCOO0ZDkzLWIXMjYtOGZjZjAyY2MyMmY0%40thread.
v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b731d0-98c0-440b-8765-
8d64642a8ed82%22%2c%220id%22%3a%226¢c1738be-683b-487f-8907-
e741bab43482%22%7d



https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NmVkMzY3ODQtYTUzNy00OTVkLTgzOTEtMzg5NzRjZGM2MTlj%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b731d0-98c0-440b-8765-8d6464a8ed82%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%226c1738be-683b-487f-8907-e741bab43482%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NmVkMzY3ODQtYTUzNy00OTVkLTgzOTEtMzg5NzRjZGM2MTlj%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b731d0-98c0-440b-8765-8d6464a8ed82%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%226c1738be-683b-487f-8907-e741bab43482%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NmVkMzY3ODQtYTUzNy00OTVkLTgzOTEtMzg5NzRjZGM2MTlj%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b731d0-98c0-440b-8765-8d6464a8ed82%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%226c1738be-683b-487f-8907-e741bab43482%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NmVkMzY3ODQtYTUzNy00OTVkLTgzOTEtMzg5NzRjZGM2MTlj%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b731d0-98c0-440b-8765-8d6464a8ed82%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%226c1738be-683b-487f-8907-e741bab43482%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NmVkMzY3ODQtYTUzNy00OTVkLTgzOTEtMzg5NzRjZGM2MTlj%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b731d0-98c0-440b-8765-8d6464a8ed82%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%226c1738be-683b-487f-8907-e741bab43482%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_OGMwNGNiZGQtMjBhNC00ZDkzLWIxMjYtOGZjZjAyY2MyMmY0%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b731d0-98c0-440b-8765-8d6464a8ed82%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%226c1738be-683b-487f-8907-e741bab43482%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_OGMwNGNiZGQtMjBhNC00ZDkzLWIxMjYtOGZjZjAyY2MyMmY0%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b731d0-98c0-440b-8765-8d6464a8ed82%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%226c1738be-683b-487f-8907-e741bab43482%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_OGMwNGNiZGQtMjBhNC00ZDkzLWIxMjYtOGZjZjAyY2MyMmY0%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b731d0-98c0-440b-8765-8d6464a8ed82%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%226c1738be-683b-487f-8907-e741bab43482%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_OGMwNGNiZGQtMjBhNC00ZDkzLWIxMjYtOGZjZjAyY2MyMmY0%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b731d0-98c0-440b-8765-8d6464a8ed82%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%226c1738be-683b-487f-8907-e741bab43482%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_OGMwNGNiZGQtMjBhNC00ZDkzLWIxMjYtOGZjZjAyY2MyMmY0%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b731d0-98c0-440b-8765-8d6464a8ed82%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%226c1738be-683b-487f-8907-e741bab43482%22%7d
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Work is continuing to develop the Local Offer and to keep it up to date and relevant to Bury’s
children and young people with additional needs and their families.
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The revised Local Offer has moved to the council website and is available here: Bury SEND
Local Offer - Bury Council - https://www.bury.gov.uk/social-care-and-support/child-care-and-
support/children-with-disabilities/bury-send-local-offer

Information is now organised into service specific sections and new sections have been
introduced in response to feedback from our families:

e A ‘What is the Local Offer’ section, including a services contacts list
o A section for families new to SEND with a case study and a video

o Any families wishing to share their story or ideas in this section can email
send.localoffer@bury.gov.uk to make contact

e An ‘Out and About’ section has been added to share relevant local family events: Out and
About - Bury Council - https://www.bury.gov.uk/social-care-and-support/child-care-and-
support/children-with-disabilities/bury-send-local-offer/making-your-life-easier/out-and-
about

* A new Alternative Provision section has been added in the Education and Childcare section:
Education and childcare - Bury Council - https://www.bury.gov.uk/social-care-and-
support/child-care-and-support/children-with-disabilities/bury-send-local-offer/education-
and-childcare



https://www.bury.gov.uk/social-care-and-support/child-care-and-support/children-with-disabilities/bury-send-local-offer
https://www.bury.gov.uk/social-care-and-support/child-care-and-support/children-with-disabilities/bury-send-local-offer
mailto:send.localoffer@bury.gov.uk
https://www.bury.gov.uk/social-care-and-support/child-care-and-support/children-with-disabilities/bury-send-local-offer/making-your-life-easier/out-and-about
https://www.bury.gov.uk/social-care-and-support/child-care-and-support/children-with-disabilities/bury-send-local-offer/making-your-life-easier/out-and-about
https://www.bury.gov.uk/social-care-and-support/child-care-and-support/children-with-disabilities/bury-send-local-offer/education-and-childcare
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e ‘The Friends of the Local Offer’ is an informal opportunity for any parent, carer, service user
or service representative from across Bury to find out the latest updates about the Local
Offer, to have their say about the design and content and to keep up with developments:

o Thursday 7 November 2024 7pm to 8pm
» Just click this link to join the meeting_on Teams

o Tuesday 5 November 2024 10am to 11.30am
» |n the training room at Bury East Hub, Dorset Drive, Bury, BL9 9DN.

o Everyone is welcome and there is no need to book on any of the meetings; just turn up on
the day to join.

* Development work is continuing with a priority on the Preparing for Adulthood section as this
is linked to the Priority Impact Plan action area 4: Bury's Improvement Journey Information -
Bury Council - https://www.bury.gov.uk/social-care-and-support/child-care-and-
support/children-with-disabilities/bury-send-local-offer/burys-improvement-journey-
information/burys-improvement-journey-information

Your support and feedback is always really appreciated to keep our Local Offer as relevant as
possible so do stay in touch: send.localoffer@bury.gov.uk



https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_OThjMzhiNjgtOGFkZC00YzhjLWE4OGItMTc5MmYyYmMxMDA0%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b731d0-98c0-440b-8765-8d6464a8ed82%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22a2f5e144-2d7c-41d0-a2fb-afc22efd0a59%22%7d
https://www.bury.gov.uk/social-care-and-support/child-care-and-support/children-with-disabilities/bury-send-local-offer/burys-improvement-journey-information/burys-improvement-journey-information
https://www.bury.gov.uk/social-care-and-support/child-care-and-support/children-with-disabilities/bury-send-local-offer/burys-improvement-journey-information/burys-improvement-journey-information
mailto:send.localoffer@bury.gov.uk
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EHC Assessment and Review

Team update

As you will be aware, the Local Authority is

subject to a Priority Impact Plan (PIP), which
outlines our areas of improvement, following
our most recent Local Area SEND Inspection.

The EHC Assessment and Review Team is
committed to contributing to this
improvement to make sure that we improve
service delivery and most importantly the
lived experiences of our children, young
people with additional needs and our
families.

We continue to improve our timeliness of
issuing new EHC Plans within the 20 week
period and we are now focused on improving
our Annual Review process so our families
see a prompt response following a formal
review of an EHC Plan.

We are pleased to share that additional

resource has been secured and agreed to
build capacity in the team to deliver this and
recruitment procedures are now underway.
We have also set out a core training and
development plan for all staff.

We understand how important
communication is for our families and
professionals so have developed a duty line,
as a first step to improving this.

Calls will continue to reach the general
enquiry line (0161 253 5969) and
Coordinators and Assistants will continue to
respond to the enquiries, wherever possible.

If you need to speak to your assigned officer
and are unable to reach them, you will be
offered contact from the duty officer the
same day.

Inclusion and Outreach Teams

The vision for Inclusion and SEND in Bury is
that there is a well understood and
deliverable SEND Support and Outreach
offer, aligning with Bury’s strategic
objectives, and which helps to support some
of our local area challenges.

The offer for Inclusion and Outreach teams
has been revised for this academic year and
includes the collaboration with Oak Learning
Partnership and the Educational Psychology
Service.

Details can be found on the Local Offer in
the SEND Support section here: SEND
Support Services - Bury Council

The rational for these developments is that
services will work more closely together to
compliment each other’s offers and to
provide a more comprehensive approach to
supporting schools and the community.


https://www.bury.gov.uk/social-care-and-support/child-care-and-support/children-with-disabilities/bury-send-local-offer/send-support-services
https://www.bury.gov.uk/social-care-and-support/child-care-and-support/children-with-disabilities/bury-send-local-offer/send-support-services
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School & College

Transport Team

The start of the new school year has been an
exceptionally busy period for the team as we
continue to plan travel arrangements for the
new academic year.

We have successfully recruited to the vacant
Travel Co-ordinator posts. Jack Burney and
Marie Tedros joined the team at the start of
September and are busy settling into their
new roles. I'm sure many of you will speak
with them over the coming months.

From September, we have been providing
travel assistance to 594 children & young
people and have introduced 16 new routes
for the academic year.

Unfortunately, three pupil escorts resigned
from their role over the summer holiday and
at the start of September we were operating
13 transport routes without a pupil escort in
place.

Job adverts have been consistently
advertised between June and September
and several staff have been appointed and
allocated to their route during September. All
vacancies are advertised on Greater Jobs;
Bury - Home |_greater.jobs

From Monday 28 October the number of
routes operating without a pupil escort will
reduce to 6 plus 1 route requiring cover for
afternoons only. One pupil escort is due to
commence their employment on Monday 28

October and will be allocated to their
permanent route following two weeks
mandatory training. A further three candidates
are awaiting finalisation of recruitment checks.

The team manage a small pool of relief pupil
escorts, whilst the recruitment process is
ongoing relief staff will be allocated wherever
possible to accompany the pupils on their
journey to and from school.

We will always try to provide cover for pupil
escort sickness and vacant routes however,
there are occasions where this is not possible.
Some contractors are providing spare drivers to
act as escorts, however it is not always
possible to allocate an escort at such short
notice.

We continue to prioritise recruitment. The team
appreciates that the cancellation of transport is
difficult for the children and their families,
cancellations will only be made as a last resort
when all other options have been explored. In
the event of a cancellation the team will
endeavour to contact families as soon as
possible to allow as much time for alternative
arrangements to be put in place.

Rather than cancel transport for the whole day,
wherever possible if cover can be found for the
morning or afternoon, parents/carers are asked
to make alternative arrangements for the other
journey, which hopefully lessens the impact for
families.


https://www.greater.jobs/locations/bury
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Health Update EZEE Manchester
Children's ADHD public engagement

exercise launch

NHS Greater Manchester wants to improve children’s Attention Deficit Hyperactivity
Disorder (ADHD) services and would like to hear from you.

NHS GM has launched a public
engagement exercise to gather views
about children and young people’s
attention deficit hyperactivity disorder
(ADHD) services. (go to
https://gmintegratedcare.org.uk/children
s-adhd-services/)

We want children and young people to
have timely access to support that is
tailored to helping them to manage their
ADHD condition and symptoms,
considering their needs as a whole and
not focusing on their diagnosis.

The engagement exercise, which runs
until Friday 29 November 2024, seeks to
address some of the issues including
long wait times, levels of ongoing
support for patients, the assessment
process, and how services vary across
Greater Manchester.

Our biggest priority is to improve how
cases are prioritised, and making sure
that children and young people who are
most in need get help fastest.

We want to hear from people living with

ADHD, their family members or carers, and anyone
working with people who have ADHD in Greater
Manchester.

We have worked closely with professionals from
health, schools and social care, as well as families,
children and young people to understand the issues
with services and how to improve them.

There are several ways in which you can have your
say and for further information about how to take
part please go to NHS GM -
https://gmintegratedcare.org.uk/childrens-adhd-
services/



https://links-1.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%2Fgmintegratedcare.org.uk%2Fchildrens-adhd-services%2F/1/0100019256acbf9d-a65b5536-06d4-4d31-9e78-21527d780032-000000/GJj0Y0FTOb_oYycw_cqnCg6GiPZ_v63ad1h6g8bfjDM=373
https://links-1.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%2Fgmintegratedcare.org.uk%2Fchildrens-adhd-services%2F/1/0100019256acbf9d-a65b5536-06d4-4d31-9e78-21527d780032-000000/GJj0Y0FTOb_oYycw_cqnCg6GiPZ_v63ad1h6g8bfjDM=373
https://gmintegratedcare.org.uk/childrens-adhd-services/
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myHappymind

We have expanded our myHappymind offer
across all schools in Bury and many of the
schools have taken this up.

myHappymind currently supports currently
more than 12 thousand children in primary
schools and the feedback we are getting from
children’s parents and staff is amazing.

We are also launching our teen offer in
September and the programme will be
available in secondary settings in Bury.
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Health Update %Manchester

During a recent visit to Chapelfield Primary
School we saw it in action. The schools’
children, staff and environment highlighted to
us how this programme is providing such a
wealth of support to every pupil in the school.

We met with the Happiness Champions and
wider school population as they progressed
through their myHappymind lessons.

Staff fully embed the programme across other
curriculum areas to help set goals and to
encourage better listening skills. They also use
the resources outside of the set time scales to
centre and calm the children prior to lessons.

Feedback from children, teachers and special
educational needs co-ordinators across Bury
includes:

“When | am feeling sad or stressed,
| use Happy Breathing to calm me down.”

«| understand my emotions better ”

“It’s a peaceful thing to learn and helps with my
well-being by putting me in a good mood.”
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myHappymind

Head Teacher feedback

“myHappymind has definitely had a positive
impact on the emotional and mental health of
our children in school since we have been on
our journey with the programme.

“Children now have a good understanding of
their brains and what constitutes good mental
health.

“It is now more common for children to talk
about what it means to be dysregulated and
use the language of Team H-A-P to help talk
about their emotions and how to regulate. "

Teacher feedback

“The children feel calm when they do Happy
Breathing.

“They have also learnt that mistakes help our
brain to grow and learn, and they use this
throughout all lessons as a reminder.

“They better understand their brain and how
their feelings are working.”

X
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Special educational needs
co-ordinators feedback

“As the Year 3 teacher, co-ordinator and
designated mental health lead, | see the
impact of using such a structured and
practical scheme.

“myHappymind has supported us to be
research-informed and on the cutting edge of
providing children with the language to
verbalise their emotions, understand their
feelings and visibly support their regulation.

“The difference in our children and the calm is
palpable.”
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Spectrum Gaming offer Health Visitor increase

We have launched our new Peer-to-Peer offer We have secured additional investment into
for autistic children and young people, with our Health Visiting team and this has seen an
Spectrum Gaming. increase in the number of our SEND Health

Visitors recruitment during the summer to
The first group of young people started last increase the team to 4.8 posts.

month and we look forward to hearing how
young people enjoy the ‘Autism Understood’
sessions.

We will have further information about how to
get involved in our next edition.

Support whilst you’re waiting

We know some of you are on a waiting lists for formal assessment and we are keen to offer you
support whilst you're waiting.

We have grown the range of padlets you can access to get a range of advice and guidance whilst
you are waiting. Our padlets contain a range of advice and guidance.

Neurodiversity support

Supporting_Your Neurodiverse Child padlet

https://padlet.com/ThriveinBury/supporting-your-neurodiverse-child-
padlet-fznxnOQupsltuhx5y

(parenting support including sensory and sleep advice)



https://padlet.com/ThriveinBury/supporting-your-neurodiverse-child-padlet-fznxn0upsltuhx5y
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Neuro support ( ADHD)

HO Emational Reguiatien POMULDORL
= ’TE}:@I IQUE
ADHD MIND . r Y

W m M

Solent

| _MuUC Tegst

Neuro Support Padlet ( support whilst waiting ADHD 16 plus) -
https://padlet.com/ThriveinBury/neuro-support-padlet-2liodblfvbtsu9wg

Sensory support

Thrheiniory « Tma
Sensory Processing Differences Support Padlet

Thab FEoulds CON Plp won DRT0EY LAdEriland CRagren 3 Young Peopis SOnSony Nedds and New 1o SUDESET INGM in gveryday Sty
famibag in Bury,

Sensory i Free Sensory

Processing Processing Sensory i
Information Downloadable and processing Videos Sensory Processing © Other Useful
Websites Printable Guides and Seminars Support Information
+
NHS Humber Sensory i Shaeffield Children's NHS Understanding Sensory i Sensory Help Now i Graduated Approach
Processing Hub Trust - Making Sense of Meeds Seminar g Toolkit = Resources for
Your Senses Bookhet i - Parents and Carers
e (o 70
Approoch Teolkit
onk wrils and by e Oy L
Maklm Sense COIEYS With SeNSOry Fregeasn
nf QpETIG IREr Bpid S Oon Pand 1D Toolit 15 wuppert parent snd

Sensory Processing Differeces Support Padlet

https://padlet.com/ThriveinBury/sensory-processing-differences-support-padlet-ahdnfz48trc9gd4l

Epilepsy support

Bury Childrens Epilepsy Service (padlet.com) - https://padlet.com/mutedknowledgesystems/bury-
children-s-epilepsy-service-ezjwkm3w8pujhmfh



https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpadlet.com%2Fjcase33%2Fneuro-support-padlet-2liodblfvbtsu9wg&data=05%7C02%7Cj.case%40nhs.net%7Cd2cd180514eb480f9c6e08dc70254887%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638508552668623922%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=yOTiy081OibeQ5Er%2BXTqUFpAg5RcVc49SWITurCeDMg%3D&reserved=0
https://padlet.com/ThriveinBury/sensory-processing-differences-support-padlet-ahdnfz48trc9gd4l
https://padlet.com/mutedknowledgesystems/bury-children-s-epilepsy-service-ezjwkm3w8pujhmfh
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Speech and communication

Bury Speech and Language Support (padlet.com)

https://padlet.com/ThriveinBury/bury-speech-and-language-support-7gilnn6ee4vmcsbr

Emotional and Mental health support

e Thiiving in Bury for Childeon seed Young Peopls

Thriving_in Bury for Children and Young_People - https://padlet.com/ThriveinBury/thriving-in-bury-
for-children-and-young-people-7d27kblgxj8s1u8r

Thriving_in Bury for Parent and Carers - https://padlet.com/ThriveinBury/thriving-in-bury-for-
parents-carers-mjo8ec23zmy8knyh

Thriving_in Bury for Education - https://padlet.com/ThriveinBury/thriving-in-bury-for-education-
1xo0bam2okpmuhxe

Care leaver advice
Care leaver advice padlet

50 Care Lasver Hoaith Padist

(https://padlet.com/Thrivei
nBury/care-leaver-health-
| padlet-
ImIiffév33hg44rdv),



https://padlet.com/ThriveinBury/bury-speech-and-language-support-7qi1nn6ee4vmcsbr
https://padlet.com/ThriveinBury/bury-speech-and-language-support-7qi1nn6ee4vmcsbr
https://padlet.com/ThriveinBury/YoungPeople
https://padlet.com/ThriveinBury/ParentandCarers
https://padlet.com/ThriveinBury/Education
https://padlet.com/ThriveinBury/care-leaver-health-padlet-9mlff6v33hq44rdv
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WHAT'S ON AT THE BURY SEND HUB
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Consultation Event!

Bury Adult Social Care Services want to hear from young
people, their families and carers.

We want to gather ideas, experiences and views to help
develop the new policy for young people, who are likely to be
eligible for Adult Social Care Services from age 18.

« What do you think should happen when young people reach the
age of 14-187

« What has been your experience of transition to adulthood
services?

Please come along and share your ideas and experiences.
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SEND Early Years (age 0-5) Sessions
2 hour Stay & Play

Bee Inclusive is hosting the above Early Years sessions for children with Special Educational Needs
and Disabilities (SEND) aged 0-5 years and their parent/carers. The sessions will be filled with lots
of fun and educational activities.

These sessions are facilitated by Kelly Judd (Senior Portage Worker) and Laura Trevor (SEND Health
Visitor) with support from other professionals and volunteers who will be available for advice and
support. Refreshments will be available, and the Sensory Room and sensory courtyard will be open
for use. A parent/carer must stay and supervise their child at all times.

To be considered for a place, you must meet the following criteria:

= Is your child 0-5 years old?
= Does your child live in (or access) services in Bury?
= Do any of the following apply? 1) Does your child have a diagnosis of SEND? 2) Do you or

professionals suspect that your child has SEND? 3) Is your child on the pathway for a SEND
diagnosis?

*Please note: In order to allocate places on these sessions, professionals will prioritise children who
are not in an early years setting, who are not currently accessing early years services, children who
cannot access generic early help sessions, and those who haven't attended our sessions before.*

i)

Visit bookwhen.com/beeinclusive to req\uest a place. You
will be contacted by Bee Inclusive if your family has been
allocated a place. Please note: bookings open 20 days
before each session and close 6 days before each session.
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For Babies & Childrent T

SEND EARLY YEARS MUSIC AND
MOVEMENT SESSIONS

Shake, Rattle & Roll provides, fun, inclusive, and interactive
music sessions for children age 0-5 and their carers. The
session includes: music and singing with the use of interesting
props and puppets, musical instruments and exciting circle

games!
N o & & %/Q
- @ m‘cﬁ

With funding from the National Lottery Community Fund,
Bee Inclusive are excited to announce that we have
organised the following sessions for children aged 0-5 years

with Special Educational Needs and Disabilities (SEND)
These will take place at the Bury SEND Hub.

BOOK HERE:

i FOR FULL DETAILS, ELIGIBILTY AND TO
BOOK VISIT: ST _

COMMUNITY N.COM/BEEINCLUSIVE AND N
FUND seu.ec.r THE ‘EARLY YEARS' BUTTON _



